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May 2023 report 

 

The Community Association is very pleased to say that the activities on the playing field are 

being well attended.  

The shed purchased last year to assist with the storage issue is extremely useful.  This is 

being used by the Youth Club and the football teams.  

The Football Youth session on Saturday mornings are always very popular, even when it is 

pouring with rain! The senior Football teams are doing well with the 1st team placed near 

the top of the 1st division.  

The Youth Club is now well established with excellent attendance and will be restarting on 

May 11th. They now have a usual attendance of around 30 children.  

The bridge access to the playing field near the car park has now been replaced.  

A separate committee has been looking at refurbishment/replacing the play equipment. A 

new piece of equipment has been chosen by the pupils of Somersham School. A preferred 

supplier has been selected and applications have been made for grants for the new capital 

expenditure.  

 

Anne Macfadyen 
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